
Donations can be made online via our online directory, Membership Toolkit (sign-in required) at
sparksptamd.membershiptoolkit.com or by downloading the app. Use this QR Code for easy
access. 
Want to help the PTA save on PayPal fees? Pay by check! Simply return 

Your cashed check will serve as your receipt for your tax-deductible donation. 

Dear Sparks Families,

Welcome to the 2023-24 school year! The PTA is gearing up for a great year at Sparks with lots of
exciting events and tools to support the school, our students, and our teachers! BUT, we need your
help!

2023-24 Direct Donation Program

We are reaching out with our annual tax-deductible direct donation request! We kindly ask that each
family give a monetary donation instead of asking students to do direct selling to fundraise throughout
the year (such as wrapping paper, chocolate bars, pizzas, etc.). Direct Donation is the best way for our
Sparks community to directly support our school, and ALL donations go right back into the
school. Please see the reverse of this letter to see the many ways your direct donation
dollars support important programs, activities, and materials that enrich Sparks students'
education!

To support these and other activities/expenses this year, the recommended contribution is 
$50 per student or up to $125 per family; however, we truly appreciate monetary donations of ANY
amount. If you work for a company that will match donations, please contact Matt Barr, PTA Treasurer,
at mattsparkspta@gmail.com. 

NAME: ______________________________________________________ 

DIRECT DONATION AMOUNT: $____________________________

How to donate:

       this completed form to school in your child's blue folder with a check made
       payable to "Sparks Elementary PTA." 

Please Support the Sparks PTA!
You make a difference!

Thank you for 
your support!

Membership Toolkit
Donation Link

Questions? Contact Matt Barr, PTA Treasurer at mattsparkspta@gmail.com 


